
Our Week In Year One 
Friday 10th January 2020 

What have we been learning? 

This week we have been using number bonds to add in maths. We have been thinking about 

problems such as 13+4 and using our number bond knowledge to split 13 in to 10 and 3 and 

adding the 4 with the 3. The skill of partitioning is a tricky one to begin with but we have been 

very impressed with how the children have got on!  

In art we have started looking at materials and how we can manipulate them, this week we 

focused on tearing, cutting, folding and scrunching. We had a go at doing this with different 

types of paper, fabric and plastic. 

This linked well to our science where we were looking at different objects and the material they 

are made from.  The children were particular fascinated by the polystyrene! 

Our topic this term is ‘Pop-up Books’. As part of this we are learning the story of Little Red Riding 

Hood so that we can create our own pop-up book retelling Little Red Riding Hood. 

In PSHE this week we have been talking about dreams and goals and feeling successful. If 

there is something that the children do at home or at a club that they are proud of, please tell 

us and we will add a ‘success coin’ to their treasure chest! 

Just a few reminders… 

• Rowan’s library day has now changed to Friday so please have your library books in school that 

day. 

• Beech’s library day has change to Thursday. 

Homework: 

• Maths seed is now up and running and the first ’assignment’ is ready to complete. We 

have sent your login details home in the children’s bag. Any questions just ask! 

• Weekly ‘red word’ spellings 

• Daily reading practise 

• Phonics 
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